City of Port Orchard

This comment is in response to Section f) Long-Term Municipal Stormwater Planning. Please be
advised that the City of Port Orchard does not support this strategy/ future permit compliance
requirement, as it is both unfeasible and burdensome on the City and it's Citizens. It is completely
unreasonable to think that a small city like Port Orchard would have the means to bring existing
public and private storm water quantity/quality mitigation facilities into compliance with current
and/or future standards.



